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The maintenance and recovery of Oregon's wildlife is vital to the state's ecosystems 

and the many people and businesses that depend on wildlife and wildlife habitat for 

economic and quality of life reasons. Oregonians overwhelmingly support our wildlife! 

Please join them in supporting this Bill. 


